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To whom it may concern, 

 

My name is Jenna Churchill (she/her), and I am extremely excited to begin my career as an 

educator. I believe that my ambition, as well as my practicum experiences through Thompson 

Rivers University, make me a suitable candidate to work in any school district.  

 

My desire to become an educator has been solidified for much of my adult life. I have had the 

privilege of gaining valuable experiences with children of all ages from kindergarten to grade 12. 

I feel that this makes me very versatile as I have worked in a variety of learning environments, 

and I understand the importance of making necessary adjustments to fit a child’s specific 

learning needs. Having a large part of my volunteer time and practicum experience taking place 

in Armstrong, a rural town, I have been introduced to many different challenges that come from 

the socioeconomic diversity of small communities. My goal as an educator is to provide students 

with a comforting, energetic, and productive learning environment where communication is a 

central priority. I recognize that not all students learn the same way or at the same pace and my 

goal is to create a classroom that supports different styles of learning where each child can feel 

empowered on their educational journey. I feel that I have a very creative mind that can be put to 

use when it comes to experimental learning and teaching. I believe that the practical experience I 

have acquired and my passion for teaching and learning has prepared me to excel as a teacher. 

 

I would like to thank you for your time and consideration, and I look forward to hearing from 

you.  

 

Sincerely,  

Jenna Churchill 
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